



FOR HIGHGATE  
HIGHGATE NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

## Highgate Neighbourhood Forum Committee Meeting

Via Zoom  
6.30 pm Tues 29 March 2021

### MINUTES

**Present:** Maggy Meade-King (MMK minutes), Simon Briscoe (SBr), Sarah Butterworth (SB), Katherine Ives, Martin Adeney (MA), Peter Walton (PW), Antony Grossman (AG), Richard Webber (RW), Iain Brewester (IB), Ian Henghes (IH), Andrea Horth, Anne Jamieson, Martin Narraway

1. **Apologies:** Louise Lewis (LL), Alicia Pivaro (AP)
2. **Minutes** of meeting of 2 February 2021 approved **ACTION: MMK to send to AH for website**
3. **Chair's Report** AP unable to attend meeting due to sudden lack of WiFi – the meeting decided to carry over Chair's Report to a reconvened meeting.
4. **Brainstorm session on HNF relaunch publicity** – ditto
5. **Revised Code of Conduct:** agreed after AG explained his why he had drafted the last point in its current form. **ACTION MMK to send to AH for website**
6. **Tree/Queens Wood/Stanhope Bridge Report** tabled for LL in her absence. After consideration, meeting agreed LL's draft email to Haringey re planned Queens Wood works. **ACTION LL to send email**
7. **Business group:** IB reported on rumours about pubs and restaurants reopening in new guises. There will be more to report when more shops open on April 12.
8. **Transport group:** SBr reported that emails from residents have prompted us to consider writing to Councils about traffic flows and



ask for traffic surveys. Best time for this likely to be after current roadworks + lockdown easing, but before end of summer term.

**ACTION SBr to convene Transport sub group to consider**

9. **Planning:** queries from committee members re Pond Square developments to be directed to AP, who is in touch with Camden on this.
  
10. **Green Working Party:** MMK reported that GWP had met twice. First time to consider Haringey's draft Walking and Cycling Action Plan – members have sent comments and she will be compiling response to go initially on website to elicit further comments – formal Consultation will be after election purdah. MMK and SB trying to organise a session for school pupils to work on this.  
  
2<sup>nd</sup> meeting to discuss Green Corridors mapping was joined by Heath Hands rep and we will be working with them on first mapping session of potential corridors coming out of Heath. Camden Bio Strategy + Haringey draft Open Spaces Policy in pipeline. **ACTION: MMK to fix date of session with Heath Hands + organize zoom meeting of neighbouring areas to liaise with them.**
  
11. **AOB:** RW reported progress on Interpretation Boards project.  
Discussion on HNF response to Mary Feilding home situation.
  
12. **Date of next meeting:** MMK to send out new Doodle (once AP wi fi restored) for reconvened meeting after Easter but before 17 May